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Royale 2018! The Synchro FS-1 is comprised
of four highly durable "ball bearings"

attached to a single bearing plate which
provides complete 360-degree protection
against a rotating opponent's hands. The
FS-1 features an integrated hand guard to
ensure that the player's hand is protected

from the wheels while allowing fast and easy
access for any of the various hand

maneuvers used in all Poker Royale variants.
This wheel system is designed with the
players in mind and can be used with a

single hand in addition to being suitable for
both 2 and 4 player tournaments. The FS-1

Wheel Stop System is highly durable and low
profile, providing an effective way to
eliminate the chance of a hand being
trapped between the wheels during

tournament play. One of the main reasons
professional players prefer the Synchro FS-1
Wheel Stop System is because it allows for

the various Poker Royale variants to be
played on tables with no need to use a self-
contained hand stop. All Poker Royale tables
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have an open edge design with no exposed
locking mechanisms that could be used to
trap a player's hand. The FS-1 wheel stop

system is the perfect solution for the
amateur and professional tournament player
looking for a quick and effective method of

self-protection. The Synchro FS-1 Wheel Stop
System from Synchro Gaming is available for

order now at the Synchro Gaming website
www.synchrogaming.com Package content:
1 x FS-1 Wheel Stop System 2 x Locking pins
1 x Clamp 1 x Instructions Please note: The

FS-1
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